
TOT ON RESPECTFUL MATERNITY CARE- 10/12/22 

NARCHI Delhi in collaboration with DHFW NCT organized a TOT in Respectful maternity care health 

for 25 providers from 15 facilities on 10.12.2022 at Lady Hardinge Medical College, New Delhi. It was 

attended by 25 doctors from 15 facilities Google pre-test was shared and responses noted. Training 

materials included presentations on concepts and importance of RMC, communication techniques and 

introduction to education through simulation. The TOT was very well appreciated and was a great 

success. 

The participants are requested to organise a similar TOT at their own facility thereby cascading and 

disseminating the need and practice of RMC by all. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


